
3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA  95350  
209.529.7200   

Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com 

Church Wide Announcements 
November 13, 2022 
Welcome 
 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. 
Please fill out the response card in your 
bulletin and place it in the wooden box on 
the control room counter.  
 

Memorial Service 
Friday, November 18 | 11a 
 

There will be memorial service for Keith 
Oberdieck on Friday, November 18, 11a 
here at Prescott. 
Contact:  Church Office 
 

Bunko Fun Night 
Friday, November 18 | 6:30p 
 

Bunko Fun Night for the whole family! If 
you would like to join in on the fun, please 
sign up in the church entry. Bring a snack, 
finger food or drink to share. 
Contact:  Jim O’Brien 
 

Christmas Child Shoebox 
 

Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas 
Child Shoebox information is available in 
the entry. The last Sunday to turn in 
shoeboxes at Prescott is Sunday,         
November 20. 
Contact:  Debbie Newburg 
 

Women Encouraging Women  
 

Ladies, join us on Thursday, December 8 
and 29, 10:30a at Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons’ 
home. All ladies are welcome to attend! 
Contact:  Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons  
 

Thursday Night Bible Study 
Thursdays | 7p 
 

Join us as we study the book of  Romans, 
Thursday nights, 7p at June Vandergriff’s 
home. 
Contact:  Vince Deagler 
                        

Friday Ladies’ Bible Study 
 

We are taking a break during the holiday 
season. On December 2 we are having a 
brunch gathering at 9:30a at Jerrianna  
Boer-Kimmons home. All women are    
welcome to join us for that and are           
welcome to join us to resume our study on 
January 13. Questions:  contact Sharon 
Jensen or Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons.   
 

Christmas Dinner 
 

Is your family far away? Are you going to 
spend Christmas alone? Join your Prescott 
Family for Christmas dinner and fellowship 
at 4:00p on Christmas Day. Singles,        
couples, and families without plans are all 
welcome! Location to be determined.  
RSVP to Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons - 209-
985-9850 by December 18.  
Join us to celebrate our Savior’s birth.  
 

After School Program 
 

The After School Program is in need of 
volunteers. Also, If you would like to      
donate individually wrapped snacks such 
as cookies, chips, etc., please label them 
ASP & place them in the kitchen. 
 

Modesto Pregnancy Center 
 

Modesto Pregnancy Center is hiring a 
Community Educator! This team speaks in 
middle schools and high schools to share 
important health and life values with them. 
The program is growing and needs your 
help! It is part-time and mostly during 
school hours. If you are interested in apply-
ing, email Erin at info@modestopc.org. 
 

Food Bank Distribution 
 

Volunteers are needed for the first       
Tuesday of each month (8:30a-10a). There 
is a sign up list in the entry. For more             
information,  contact: Jim O’Brien.  
 

Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church 
Celebration Services:  9:30a  
Children’s Ministries (infant through fifth grade)  
Student Ministry (grades seventh through twelfth)  

 

Giving at Prescott 
 

Thank you for worshipping with us today. Giving is another personal act of worship  
& thankfulness to God. It is something the church family does, not out of obligation - 
but out of love, to support the ministries here. You can place checks or cash in the 
wooden box on the control room counter. Envelopes are available in the backs of  
the chairs.  

 

Church Directory 2023-2024 
 

If you would like to be included in the Prescott Church Directory, please complete 
the information form located in the entry and place it in the wooden box on the   
control room counter. All those wanting to be in the directory will need to complete 
a new form. If your information has not changed, write your name and “same       
information” on a new form. Deadline to submit the form is December 31, 2022. 
Contact:  Pam Grover 

 

Welcome New Prescott Members 
 

We would like to welcome our new members into our Prescott Church family: 
Geraldine A. Conway, Jerrianna Boer Kimmons and Lisa Tiwater. 

 

Ladies’ Tuesday Night Bible Study 
Tuesday, January 10 | 7p 
 

The Ladies’ Tuesday Night Study will begin a new session on January 10, 7p at Karen 
Habigers’ home. We will be studying “Finding God Faithful”, a study on the life of 
Joseph by Kelly Minter. Books are $16 each. (Please pay Karen).  
Contact:  Karen Habiger 



WEEKLY MINISTRIES AT PRESCOTT 
 
Contact church office for more information on these ministries and other small group studies. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRIES 
 
SUN   Junior High & Senior High , 11a 
WED   Prescott Student Ministry, 6-8p  
           
ALL CHURCH 
 
MON   Small Group Study, 10a @ Prescott  
TUES  Small Group Study, 7p , 2nd & 4th Tuesday @ O’Briens’  (On Break) 
WED   Small Group Study, 7p @ Habigers’ (On Break) 
THU    Small Group Study, 7p @ Vandergriff’s  
              
WOMEN 
 
TUES  Small Group Study, 7p, 1st & 3rd Tuesday @ Habigers’ (On Break) 
FRI   Ladies’ Bible Study, 9:30a @ Prescott  
 
Prescott WiFi Guest Network:  Prescott Guest, Password:  pefc3000 
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Prescott Staff 
 

Senior Pastor:  Vince Deagler, vince@prescottefc.com 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship:  Jim O’Brien, jim@prescottefc.com 
Student Ministries:  John & Brandi Van Gorkum 
Administrator:  Pam Grover, pam@prescottefc.com  
Secretary:  Diane Deagler, diane@prescottefc.com  
 


